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IRL CCMP - Looking Ahead to 2030

This final version of the Looking Ahead to 2030: A 10-Year Comprehensive Conservation and
Management Plan (CCMP) for the Indian River Lagoon (IRL) was revised by the IRL Council and IRL
National Estuary Program (NEP) staff to respond to questions and clarifications posed by U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) staff as part of the USEPA certification process.

This final CCMP was certified by USEPA on July 23, 2019.

The CCMP was reviewed and recommended for IRL Council adoption by the
IRLNEP Management Conference by unanimous agreement:
IRLNEP Management Board on August 6, 2019;
IRLNEP Science, Technology, Engineering, and Modeling Advisory Committee on August 6, 2019; and
Citizens Advisory Committee on August 8, 2019.

The Looking Ahead to 2030: A 10-Year Comprehensive CCM) for the IRL was adopted by the
IRL Council Board of Directors on August 9, 2019 by unanimous agreement.

The CCMP will remain open for public comments on the IRLNEP website ( www.irlcouncil.org).
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